
 Gladstone Road Primary School 
Wooler Street, Scarborough 

North Yorkshire, YO12 7DD 
 

Head teacher: Mr G Johnson 
 

Tel: 01723 372566  

Email: admin@gladstone.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

    
        

 

17th December 2020 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,   

 
Swimming Sessions 4BK & 4T 

 
We have arranged for swimming sessions to take place for your child’s class at the Scarborough 
Sports Village pool facilities. The first session will be on Thursday 7th January, and will take place in 
the afternoon. Children will eat lunch in school and normal and will be back by the end of the school 
day. Sessions will run for the whole of the next term up until the Easter holidays.  
 
The experiences of swimming differ so we are putting the children into groups and they will be taught 
in groups no bigger than 5. If your child meets the standards of already swimming 25m they will still 
be extended! Please tick below to help us group the children. This will need to be returned for the 
first day back. You can also send your replies by text. 
 
We are very happy to be working with the staff from Super Swim Academy who will be delivering all 
the sessions.  
 
Please send a bag with your child containing: 

• Towel 

• Swim wear 

• Goggles (no need to buy any especially at this stage, if your child does not already have them)  

• Children do not need a float, armbands or anything like that.  
 
Please don’t send your child to school wearing their swimming costume under their clothes. 
Children should come to school in PE kit as usual for Thursdays. 
 
Kind regards  
 
Miss Gill  
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Name of child                  Class  

 

 

Please tick as many as appropriate 

My child is nervous of water  

My child is a total beginner 

My child has a little bit of swimming ability  

My child can swim 5meters 

My child can swim 10 meters 

I think my child would meet these standards but would need to go swimming for a session so that 

they can be assessed.  

I am confident my child meets these standards. 

 


